
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 2017-53                    5:30 P.M.                      OCTOBER 2, 2017 
 

  
PROPOSED DEVELOPMENT AGREEMENT BETWEEN THE CITY OF ANKENY AND 
NELSON COMPUTER SYSTEMS, INC., DBA INTEGRITY TECHNOLOGY SYSTEMS 

INC., AND PRATUM 
 

Mayor: 
 
This is the time and place for a public hearing on the matter of a proposed development 
agreement between the City of Ankeny and Nelson Computer Systems, Inc., dba Integrity 
Technology Systems, Inc., and Pratum related to business expansion. The Notice of Hearing on 
this proposal was published in the Des Moines Register on the 15

th
 day of September, 2017. 

 
Mayor: 
 
“HAS ANY WRITTEN CORRESPONDENCE BEEN RECEIVED FOR THIS HEARING?” 

 
City Clerk: 
 
None in the Clerk’s Office 

 
Mayor: 
 
“I would like to request, at this time, Derek Lord, Director of Economic Development, provide a 
report to the Council on this proposed development agreement.” 
 

After City Staff Report: 
 
“IS THERE ANYONE PRESENT WHO WISHES TO BE HEARD FOR OR AGAINST THIS 
PROPOSED AGREEMENT?”  Inform them to come to the microphone, give name and address 
for the record. 

 
After any comments from the audience, the Mayor states: “We need to take the 
following action”: 
 
� Consider MOTION to close public hearing PH 2017-53. 

 
Mayor: 
 
“Further consideration and action will take place on this item under “New Business”, Agenda Item 
“J” later in the meeting”. 
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